MacCrthun ?amify Conmumnunication
Manch 11-15, 2024

(Click on anything in BLUE to get additional information)

LAST CHANCE!!

_—

PRV DON'T MISS OUT
.\ﬁ\\\’s“““\‘ ORDER NOW!

4 ORDER BY MARCH 17TH

PLACE ORDER NOW FOR YEARBOOK
ARRIVAL BY THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!

TO GUARANTEE
PLEASE FINALIZE YOUR ORDER BEFORE

SCAN ME

Click here to see pictures from the past week.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bFz4cTM6v7L9l2ReL_d82iAzjdzW_RvPhXiAHkYxISg/edit?usp=drive_link

STDENT

g WE S MARCH 15, 2024~ ACTIVITIES FOR SPRING BREAK!

NESLETT

Forward Testing in March- Grades 3,4 & 5

We will begin our Wisconsin Forward testing next week. We are scheduled to test on the mornings of Tuesday
(Grades 3, 4 & 5), Wednesday (Grades 3, 4 & 5) and Thursday (Grade 3 only)
To set students up for success, please remind them to get a good night's sleep and eat breakfast. They will

also need the following:
e Wired earbuds (bluetooth headphones are not allowed during testing)

Also, a reminder to students, no cellphones or smartwatches are allowed in the room during testing. The
Forward Exam is designed to gauge how well students are doing in relation to the Wisconsin Academic
Standards. These standards outline what students should know and be able to do to be on track for college
and career readiness. This exam is used by the state of Wisconsin as a measure of how well schools are
performing academically. Therefore, it is critical that our students give their very best effort, and that as many

students as possible participate in the exam.

Thank you in advance for your help and cooperation to make the Forward exam a success at MacArthur

Elementary. We very much appreciate your support.

Sincerely,
Kim Van Pay

Principal

s Lo Loy

AT MACARTHUR Sign up for the fifth Love and Logic Workshop! Here

A FAMILY NIGHT SERIES

Workshop #5 is the sign up.

Tuesday, April 2nd from 5:00-6:30 pm.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PxArKDzz6tHpBqWcnTR8CEvPrsLyx-XS/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/BEPRgW26nmLzE3eS8

